


Dear Families,
Would you like to be a mystery reader in our classroom????? Here’s how it works and what you are invited to do…
· Sign up for a Friday afternoon that is convenient for you. We will expect 1:30. The sign up is online.  Click on the link on our weebly (notices section) to sign up.
· Choose a special book or two that you’d like to share with us.  
· Write down three clues when you sign up for your time slot.  I will read these to the class and the kids will try to guess who you are. It is a perfect opportunity for your kids to learn something new about you as well as thinking about things they already know. Exciting clues that aren’t too obvious are just right! Here’s an example: “I went to school in Australia, I have three children, and I am really interested in science.”
· Please come into the building through the front door and sign in at the office. Knock three times at our hallway door at your expected arrival time. Try not to be in the hallway by our classroom earlier than you are supposed to(. We wouldn’t want to give away your secret identity!
· You have 15 minutes, so feel free to bring more than one book, if short.
· Enjoy reading your special book to our class!
The book chosen can be your child’s favorite book, a favorite of yours, or just one you like! 
Thanks for your interest in being our MYSTERY READER! We look forward to seeing you!
Fondly,
Danielle
